


3.21 #25, TEXACO CHEMICAL COMPANY

Location: The Texaco Chemical Co. landfill is owned by a private entity, and is located
north Austin, at 7114 N. Lamar Blvd.

Extent: The location map for this landfill in the 1984 URM report shows the area of this
landfill to be a roughly triangular area in an open field adjacent to the railroad
tracks.

Remediation: A portion of the landfill, if not all, achieved final closure in March 2002 under
Risk Reduction Standard No. 2 in accordance with 30 TAC 335.

Current Condition: Current conditions associated with this site do not appear to pose a material
concern to human health or the environment, or represent a regulatory

violation.

Reference: Information in this fact sheet comes from the following:

1. Geomatrix Consultants. November 2004. 2004 Supplemental Assessment to Landfills in the Vicinity of
Austin, TX. Prepared for City of Austin Public Works Department.
2. Underground Resource Management, Inc. November 1984. Landfills in the Vicinity of Austin, TX. Prepared

for the City of Austin.
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